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THE HIGH COURT OF AUSTRALIA
 
REQUEST FOR TENDER in relation to the procurement of CARPET LAYING SERVICES 

Request for Tender in relation to the procurement of the removal of old floor coverings, floor preparation and installation of WOVEN WILTON loom carpet INCLUDING supply and Installation of approved UNDERLAY AND accessories.

Request For Tenders are invited for the provision of Goods and Services including carpet laying services comprising the removal of old floor coverings, floor preparation, installation of woven Wilton Loom carpet including supply and installation of approved underlay and accessories in accordance with this Request for Tender (RFT). A key requirement of this RFT will be to ensure that Tenderers can provide head contractor services and demonstrate experience of all aspects of laying woven Wilton Loom style carpets in a manner which will preserve the Heritage requirements of the Court. 
The High Court is keen to hear from service providers who are capable and interested in providing these services. Entities proposing to lodge a response can arrange individual site visits by arrangement with the Contact Officer.
The RFT documents are available to download from https://www.hcourt.gov.au/about/tenders. 
The tender Contact Officer can be contacted via e-mail at robert.thomas@hcourt.gov.au
Request For Tender responses should be emailed to the Tender Box email address, CL.RFT2022@hcourt.gov.au titled “Request For Tender for the provision of Carpet Laying Services” by 2:00pm ACT Time (AEST), 22 July 2022.
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